Sample letter needing correction

November 20, 2008 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

Central High School will offer Parent-Teacher Conferences on the evening of December 11, 2008 between 5:00 and 7:30PM.  I am experiencing difficulty teaching other students because of your child’s behavior and need to meet with you.  I would appreciate any help you can provide toward encouraging Justin to behave better in class.  I am at the end of my rope. 



Thank you for your help.

Sincerely, 

Jim Lance
Social Studies Teacher
